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From: Staton, Jennifer A
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 1:15 PM
To:
Cc: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form

Ms. White-Green, 
 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests are for the production of existing public documents.  What you have 
requested are student records.  Student education records are not public documents and are excluded from release per 
The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) (20 U.S.C. § 1232g; 34 CFR Part 99) and South Carolina Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA) SECTION 30-4-40 (4). 
 
Please contact the principal, Steve Schidrich, to make an appointment to view the video.  You will need to contact the 
School Resource Officer at Hilton Head High School regarding available reports. 
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Director of Risk Management 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2355 | Fax: 843-322-2389 
 
From: JotForm <noreply@jotform.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 12:53 PM 
To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-
Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Re: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form 
 
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 
 

 
 

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form 

 

Name: Sierra White-Green 

Address:  

 

 

Home Phone Number:  

E-mail Address: 

Public Records 
Requested 
(Description of 

There was in incident at Hilton Head High School on  

 

 



2

Documents or 
Information 
Requested): 

 

 

 
I am requesting a cop of the written report and to view 
the tapes. 

   
 

You can edit this submission and view all your submissions easily. 
 

 

  

  




